
                                   

 

 

  

 

File No.1/10/2021-C-II 

Dated: 03 /02/2022 

 

 Government of India 

Staff Selection Commission 

Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances & 

Pensions, 

Block No. 12, CGO Complex, Lodhi Road, 

New Delhi - 110003. 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 

 A number of representations, RTI Applications and Grievances on 

CPGRAMs are being received in the Commission from the candidates whose result 

have been kept withheld in the final result of Constable (Executive) Male and 

Female in Delhi Police Examination, 2020 declared on 15.12.2021. 

 

2. In Para No.7 of the final result write-up dated 15.12.2021 of the said 

examination, it has been clearly stated that result of 625 candidates have been 

withheld due to suspected use of unfair means and these cases will be further 

scrutinized by the Commission. 

 

3. These cases are being scrutinized and the candidates would be informed 

about their status in due course. 

 

 

Under Secretary(C-II) 

03.02.2022 

 


